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STATEMENT  
 
 
6 February 2017 
 
 
It has come to our attention that the Australian Vaccination-sceptics Network contains a link to 
the CAA National website. We have requested that they remove this link to our website as a 
matter of urgency. 
 
The Chiropractors’ Association of Australia does not support the views promoted by the 
Australian Vaccination-sceptics Network. We have also informed them that the CAA has 
adopted the following policy on immunisation: 
 
"The CAA supports the Australian government’s view that immunisation is an important health 
care initiative. It is outside the scope of practice for chiropractors. When considering 
immunisation, patients should consult with either their GP or Maternal and Child Health Nurse 
for further information." 
 
When providing chiropractic care to infants and young children, practitioners must have a good 
understanding of the principles of public health including disease prevention and health 
promotion. 
 
For further information on the care of infants and children we encourage you read our Quality 
Care Statement which is available on our website at www.bit.ly/CAAQualityCare  
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